
EDITORIAL

This is ,1 hope, the last editorial which I will have to write.Having 
been personally responsible for Mellyrn 8 & 9,it is now time for me 
to hand over to individual editors. Not only will this spread the tremendous 
burden, but it will also ensure that a fresh outlook is introduced.on the 
"editorial policy", which I consider is important, if this magazine is not to 
stagnate.
It has given me great satisfaction to have been- able to be involved with 
the last two Mellyrn but for a variety of reasons,some personal , some 
professional, which have recently become noticeable, I am very happy to 
hand the Editorship of the next Mallorn to Kevin Young.
So far the Society , and Mallorn have gone from strength to strength. However, 
both need YOUR support. Without that, we cannot function. You may be getting 
tired of the repeated appeals for articles, artwork, etc., but the simple 
facts are that we never have sufficaat material from which to produce our 
publications. If Mallorn and Amon Hen are to continue, we must have your 
support.
As ypu have , no doubt,been informed by Amon Hen , the annual subscription 
has been raised.Everyone will need no reminder of the increased costs of 
anything.(See how much it cost the Society to send this Mallorn to you, then 
multiply by over 200! ) We regret having to do this, but is , and will still 
be, inevitable.Please bear with us, and we will do our best to keep subs, 
as low as practical.

Jon S. Simons
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